
  Public Calendar

June 2025

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

1

Sun AM 9:00
Worship
9:00am - 9:50am
Our first Sunday
worship.

Sun AM 10:50
Worship
10:50am - 12:15pm
Our second worship
assembly, which
includes the Lord's
Supper.

2 3 4

Becoming A
Barnabus
7:00pm - 8:00pm
2025 Summer Series

Wed PM Bible Study
7:00pm - 8:30pm
Bible classes for all
ages, followed by a
short devotional
period.

5 6 7

8

Sun AM 9:00
Worship
9:00am - 9:50am
Our first Sunday
worship.

Sun AM 10:50
Worship
10:50am - 12:15pm
Our second worship
assembly, which
includes the Lord's
Supper.

9 10 11

Becoming A
Barnabus
7:00pm - 8:00pm
2025 Summer Series

Wed PM Bible Study
7:00pm - 8:30pm
Bible classes for all
ages, followed by a
short devotional
period.

12 13 14

15

Sun AM 9:00
Worship
9:00am - 9:50am
Our first Sunday
worship.

Sun AM 10:50
Worship
10:50am - 12:15pm
Our second worship
assembly, which
includes the Lord's
Supper.

16 17 18

Becoming A
Barnabus
7:00pm - 8:00pm
2025 Summer Series

Wed PM Bible Study
7:00pm - 8:30pm
Bible classes for all
ages, followed by a
short devotional
period.

19 20

Summer Gospel
Meeting with Kevin
Clark
7:00pm - 8:30pm
Gospel meeting with
Kevin Clark; Sunday
June 22 also at
regular service times

21

Summer Gospel
Meeting w/ Kevin
Clark
10:30am - 3:30pm
Morning Sermon at
10:30am Afternoon
Sermon at 2pm

22

Summer Meeting
with Kevin Clark
9:00am - 12:00pm
Gospel Meeting at
regular Sunday
worship times

Sun AM 9:00
Worship
9:00am - 9:50am
Our first Sunday
worship.

Sun AM 10:50
Worship

23

Preacher/Teacher
Camp
8:00am - 12:00pm
New this year is that
both Preacher Camp
and Teacher Camp
will have multiple
schedule tracks for
attendees. The
varying tracks will be
as follows: Preacher
Camp -7th-9th
graders and 1st year
attendees: This
schedule will be an

24

Preacher/Teacher
Camp
8:00am - 12:00pm
New this year is that
both Preacher Camp
and Teacher Camp
will have multiple
schedule tracks for
attendees. The
varying tracks will be
as follows: Preacher
Camp -7th-9th
graders and 1st year
attendees: This
schedule will be an

25

Preacher/Teacher
Camp
8:00am - 12:00pm
New this year is that
both Preacher Camp
and Teacher Camp
will have multiple
schedule tracks for
attendees. The
varying tracks will be
as follows: Preacher
Camp -7th-9th
graders and 1st year
attendees: This
schedule will be an
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Preacher/Teacher
Camp
8:00am - 12:00pm
New this year is that
both Preacher Camp
and Teacher Camp
will have multiple
schedule tracks for
attendees. The
varying tracks will be
as follows: Preacher
Camp -7th-9th
graders and 1st year
attendees: This
schedule will be an
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Preacher/Teacher
Camp
8:00am - 12:00pm
New this year is that
both Preacher Camp
and Teacher Camp
will have multiple
schedule tracks for
attendees. The
varying tracks will be
as follows: Preacher
Camp -7th-9th
graders and 1st year
attendees: This
schedule will be an

28
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10:50am - 12:15pm
Our second worship
assembly, which
includes the Lord's
Supper.

introduction to writing
and developing a
lesson. -10th-12th
graders: This
schedule will have
attendees take a
deeper look at
developing and
diagramming a text
Teacher Camp: -1st
year attendees will
have a preset
schedule that will
allow them to
establish a foundation
in how to build a
lesson and design a
class. -2nd year or
more attendees will be
given a schedule
where they get to
choose between two
classes each session.
Classes will focus on
reinforcing the
foundations of building
a lesson or being able
to grow their teaching
library of resources
and how to apply
them in the
classroom. -VBS
teaching track: This
track is only for 11th
and 12th grade girls
who have already
agreed to teach during
VBS 2025. This track
will allow them to
choose each session
if they will attend a
class reinforcing
foundations, building
their library of
resources, or work on
their VBS lessons.
Camp Schedule:
Monday - Friday:
8:00am - 12:00pm
Classes Tuesday
5:00-7:00pm :
Preacher and Teacher
Camp attendees get
together at Rickie and
Jody Jenkins home
Thursday
5:00-7:00pm Optional
Workshop at the
church building for
more time working on
lessons for both
Preacher and Teacher
Camp Attendees
Friday 7:00pm:
Preacher Camp
Attendees Present
Lessons Sunday,
June 29th: Student
Teachers will execute
their lessons and
activities in their
assigned Sunday
Children's Bible Class.
(VBS track attendees
will teach their lessons

introduction to writing
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Classes Tuesday
5:00-7:00pm :
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Preacher and Teacher
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Friday 7:00pm:
Preacher Camp
Attendees Present
Lessons Sunday,
June 29th: Student
Teachers will execute
their lessons and
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assigned Sunday
Children's Bible Class.
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will teach their lessons
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graders: This
schedule will have
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deeper look at
developing and
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Teacher Camp: -1st
year attendees will
have a preset
schedule that will
allow them to
establish a foundation
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year attendees will
have a preset
schedule that will
allow them to
establish a foundation
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classes each session.
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foundations of building
a lesson or being able
to grow their teaching
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track is only for 11th
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Classes Tuesday
5:00-7:00pm :
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Friday 7:00pm:
Preacher Camp
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introduction to writing
and developing a
lesson. -10th-12th
graders: This
schedule will have
attendees take a
deeper look at
developing and
diagramming a text
Teacher Camp: -1st
year attendees will
have a preset
schedule that will
allow them to
establish a foundation
in how to build a
lesson and design a
class. -2nd year or
more attendees will be
given a schedule
where they get to
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classes each session.
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foundations of building
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track is only for 11th
and 12th grade girls
who have already
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choose each session
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foundations, building
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5:00-7:00pm :
Preacher and Teacher
Camp attendees get
together at Rickie and
Jody Jenkins home
Thursday
5:00-7:00pm Optional
Workshop at the
church building for
more time working on
lessons for both
Preacher and Teacher
Camp Attendees
Friday 7:00pm:
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Attendees Present
Lessons Sunday,
June 29th: Student
Teachers will execute
their lessons and
activities in their
assigned Sunday
Children's Bible Class.
(VBS track attendees
will teach their lessons
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on their assigned days
during VBS week)
Location: Campbell
Road Church of Christ
2828 W Campbell
Road Garland, Texas
75044

on their assigned days
during VBS week)
Location: Campbell
Road Church of Christ
2828 W Campbell
Road Garland, Texas
75044

on their assigned days
during VBS week)
Location: Campbell
Road Church of Christ
2828 W Campbell
Road Garland, Texas
75044

Becoming A
Barnabus
7:00pm - 8:00pm
2025 Summer Series

Wed PM Bible Study
7:00pm - 8:30pm
Bible classes for all
ages, followed by a
short devotional
period.

on their assigned days
during VBS week)
Location: Campbell
Road Church of Christ
2828 W Campbell
Road Garland, Texas
75044

on their assigned days
during VBS week)
Location: Campbell
Road Church of Christ
2828 W Campbell
Road Garland, Texas
75044

29

Sun AM 9:00
Worship
9:00am - 9:50am
Our first Sunday
worship.

Sun AM 10:50
Worship
10:50am - 12:15pm
Our second worship
assembly, which
includes the Lord's
Supper.

30

Category Key
Anniversaries

Bible Studies

Gospel Meetings

Group Meetings

Singing

Special Study

Worship Assemblies
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